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Membership Meeting Location and CTV Sponsor

Bold italic type denotes CTV events * Denotes required attendance and participation for 100%er Award eligibility
tMembers attending these Events receive 100%'er credit in lieu of Cowtown Events
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NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM

Don Brown: Ambassador

dbrown1157@aol.com
u

NCCC EVENTS

Doug McMahan: Chairperson
macsvettes@gmail.com 

Donald Hickman: Co-Chairperson
 donaldlhickman@sbcglobal.net

u
NEWSLETTER

Paul Jackson: Chairperson

CTV_Newsletter@yahoogroups.com

u
NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION

Cydnie Geyer: Chairperson

Robert Geyer: Co-Chairperson

geyerdrill@aol.com

u
PARLIAMENTARIAN

Barb Greenfeder: Chairperson

barbsc6@sbcglobal.net

u
SOCIALS

Jo Anne Smith: Chairperson

josmith619@att.net

Gwynne Hanna: Co-Chairperson

u 
SOCIAL MEDIA

Doug McMahan: Chairperson
macsvettes@gmail.com 

u
TEXAS MOTOR SPEEDWAY

Scott Wheeler: Chairperson

wheelfs@gmail.com

u
TIMING

Becky Clark: Chairperson

dcbc5356@charter.net

AUDIT

Kim West: Chairperson

kdcwest@sbcglobal.net

u
CAR SHOW

Bill Buehler: Chairperson

buehler8721@gmail.com

u
CHARITIES

Jane Buehler: Chairperson

buehler8721@gmail.com

Corey Armes: Co-Chairperson

u
CTV CRUISER

William Nolan: Chairperson

wmmnolan@msn.com

u
CTV HISTORIAN

Mary Pittman: Chairperson

marypittman@hotmail.com

u
EQUIPMENT

Robert Geyer: Chairperson

 geyerdrill@aol.com

u
LOGO MERCHANDISE

Karen Watson: Chairperson

rickandkaren@mindspring.com

u
MEMBERSHIP/WELCOME

Gwynne Hanna: Chairperson

vettelady67@sbcglobal.net

u 

MID-AMERICA

James West: Chairperson

jnk69vette@sbcglobal.net

Committee Chairs 2016 Committee Chairs 2016
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VIce PresIdenT's rePorT

 

October Events – 
Our October 100%er event is the 15th Annual Cor-
vette Show.  Our club sponsored car show will be 
held on Saturday, Oct. 15.  The show this year will be 

at Ridgmar Mall, 1888 Green Oaks Road, Fort Worth and show 
hours are 10 AM – 2 PM.  This is a popular show and a number of 
entrants come from all across the Metroplex to participate.  There 
are a number of ways that members can volunteer to help make the 
show a success. In order to receive 100%er credit, members must 
volunteer or enter the show (or both).  Look for further details else-
where in the newsletter, and on the club’s website.

There is another bonus event on Thursday, Oct. 20, CTV Day at 
the State Fair of Texas.  Find your own way to Fair Park in Dallas 
(you can ride the TRE from Ft. Worth and get off right at Fair Park). 
If you are age 60 or better, this is one of the SR. Citizen days at the 
fair and admission is free. General Admission tickets are $18 or $16 
on-line.  We will gather at the Corvette exhibit in the Automobile 
Building at 11AM.  We will snap a group photo and plan a few 
other places we might like to meet up to enjoy some of the features 
of the Fair.  More details at the meeting, website, and via email.

November Events – Our last 100%er of the year will be the 
return engagement of Cowtown Goes Bowling on Sunday Novem-
ber 13 from 3-5 PM.  We will meet at Cityview Lanes, 6601 Oakmont 
Blvd., FW, 76132.  We each get 2 hours of bowling, plus shoe rental 
for $11.  I need your reservation and your money no later than the 
November membership meeting.  This was a lot of fun when we did 
it last year, so I invite all of you to participate.

Cowtown Goes Country Christmas Party - We are now taking res-
ervations and payment for our annual Christmas Party.  The date is 
Saturday, December 3 in the Lone Star Room at the Stockyards 
Station.  The doors and the bar will open at 6 PM, and dinner will 
be served at 6:30.  The price of $35 per person includes a holiday 
buffet, entertainment and a few surprises.  As in the past, we will 
bring toys for the Toys for Tots program and will invite some mem-
bers of the Marine Corps to be our guests for dinner and to accept 
the toys.  More details will be shared at next month’s meeting.

Questions? Contact me at josmith619@att.net

Jo Anne Smith
Vice President
josmith619@att.net

Words from our PresIdenT

It is hard to be-
lieve that the year 
is almost over. 
T h a n k s g i v i n g 
and Christmas 

are just around the corner. Our 
babies will be soon put away 
for the winter, (Ha, speak for 
yourself - Ed) but first we have 
our 15th Annual All Corvette 
Car Show this month. Let's all 
work together to make another 
success.

I want to congratulate Glenda 
McMahan for being our 2017 
Cowtown Vettes NCCC Gover

nor. She has worked very hard 
for our Club and I know she 
will continue.

Have fun and be safe on the 
road.

Again I want to thank you for 
your support!!!

Don Wells
President
dfw73vette@att.net

ThaT dam cruIse 08/16/2016

More pictures on Page 12

mailto:josmith619%40att.net?subject=
mailto:dfw73vette%40att.net?subject=
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WebmasTer

It has been another busy month with 
the website, seven new event pages 
and thousands of photos submitted 
to show coverage from that Dam 
Cruise, a Day at the Stockyards, 
Vettes & Jets on the Lex along with 
two different NCCC events at Miner-

al Wells.  I would like to recognize Jason Blocker, 
Richard Downing, Raley & Jo Anne Smith, John 
Dick, David Gill, Robert & Cydnie Geyer, and Don 
& Nancy Wells who provided photos and videos; 
to go along with our photos.  Please don’t forget 
to keep your cameras handy – you never know 
when you might capture a once in a lifetime shot.  
We can always use more and different types of 
photos; a different eye behind the camera makes 
an event page content so much better.  For any 
photo provided, I resize them for use on the web, 
the Low-Down and the slideshows at our member-
ship meetings.  Recognition is also provided to the 
photographer on each photo, prior to them being 
used.

As mentioned last month, I am working on a re-
design of our club website; yes, a huge undertak-
ing.  Why, you might ask: well, it has been over 
10+ years since I last did a major overhaul of the 
website and it is time.  I believe the home page 
has become too busy and the look of the entire 
website is somewhat dated.  I would welcome in-
put, likes/dislikes, samples of websites that you 
like, etc. to help make YOUR NEXT WEBSITE 
better than ever.

Please don’t hesitate to shout if you have sugges-
tions, questions or comments about your Club’s 
website, Facebook account or eMail distribution 
lists. Likewise if you find any pages that have is-
sues or if there is something you would like to see 
or things you dislike; after all this is YOUR website 
and I am only the caretaker of the website.   

Doug McMahan
Webmaster
macsvettes@gmail.com

YOUR COWTOWN WEBSITE

Do you have thoughts around the upcoming 
redesign of Cowtown’s Website?

If you do, please get with me – I’m looking for ideas on 
how to totally redesign it and make it more modern, 

splashy, more functional and less busy. 
      
                              …Doug

100 Percenters
The following people are still in the running for the 100%er award. If you are NOT on the list and believe you 
SHOULD BE, please contact our lovely Membership Lady, Gwynne asap!

George & Michelle Aggas William Nolan & Mary Pittman
Bill & Jane Buehler Carol Savage
Jim & Donna Forsythe Jo Anne & Raley Smith
Robert & Cydnie Geyer Norman & Ann Walker
David & Pat Gill Don & Nancy Wells
Gary & Gwynne Hanna James & Kim West
Doug & Glenda McMahan

  

Gwynne Hanna
Membership / Welcome Chairperson
vettelady67@sbcglobal.net

10/01 - James & Kim West
10/07 - Donald & Cynthia Rankin
10/09 - George & Michelle Aggas
10/09 - Pj & Deborah Jackson
10/10 - James & Kathy Burt
10/16 - Brian & Ute Dereta
10/26 - Zane & Karen Hilger

10/01 - Margaret Perry
10/02 - Jane Buehler
10/02 - Laura Randall
10/04 - Kathy Burt
10/05 - Ginny Van Buren
10/06 - Carlanne Hickman
10/10 - Connie Wharton
10/18 - John Armes
10/19 - Karen Watson
10/20 - Cathy Anthony
10/22 - Anna Shotwell
10/24 - Frank Meyers
10/26 - Charles Gerth
10/27 - Jim Hollinsworth
10/30 - Donald Hickman

Keith & Carol Hunten – 2016 Torch Red Z06
Bob & Jo Smith – 2016 White Z51

New Members
David Munoz – 2012 Silver Grand Sport Coupe
Brian & Ute Dereta – 2014 White Coupe

2nd Time Visitors

Bobby & Debbie Murphy – 2002 Silver Coupe
Frank Clary – 1999 Black Coupe
Larry & Debbie Collier – 2013 Blue Grand Sport

1st Time Visitors

membershIP

mailto:macsvettes%40gmail.com?subject=
mailto:vettelady67%40sbcglobal.net?subject=
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charITIes

Hard to believe, but this is the last month to ac-
cumulate points for the 2016 Cowtown Cruiser 
Program.  This year has literally flown by.  We 
have had several really fun cruises and thanks so 
much to the folks who led these cruises.  I know 
everyone is especially grateful for all the hard 
work that went into planning and executing these 
cruises.  Hats off to Gwen and Gary Hanna, Doug 
and Glenda McMahan, William Nolan and Mary 
Pittman and David Gill.

There is still one cruise in the planning stages for 
October to the Horton Classic Car Museum in No-
cona sponsored by Robert and Cydnie Geyer.  The 
Geyers led a cruise here a couple of years ago and 
my understanding is that the museum has expand-
ed some since we were there.  It was definitely a 
treat then and will be again.  They have quite a 
few vintage Corvettes as well as lots of other cars 
all in beautiful condition.  Watch for more specific 
details on the CTV website and at the October 
membership meeting.  

Even if you are not chasing cruiser points you still 
have the opportunity to participate in the “What I 
Saw Along the Way” photo contest by submitting a 
photo of your Corvette in an interesting or unique 
setting.  You can submit up to 3 photos per mem-
ber (3x5 or 4x6) at the November membership 
meeting.  They will need to be turned in to the 
Cruiser Chairperson, William Nolan prior to the 
start of the November meeting.  Please write your 
name on the back of the photo.  They will be dis-
played during the meeting and members can vote 
on their favorite photo.  Awards for 1st, 2nd and 
3rd place will be presented in December.

For the Cruiser Program,  the points sheet must be 
completed and turned into the Cruiser Chairper-
son, William Nolan by November 6, 2016 with the 
photos due by November 13, 2016.  Photos may 
be submitted in a photo album or scrapbook form 
or digitally via CD or thumb drive arranged by 
category as outlined on the log sheet. For specific 
questions you can refer to the website or direct 
your questions to the cruiser chairman.  Awards 
for 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place as well as gold, silver 
and bronze awards will be presented in December.

As the year winds down, I encourage you to: 1) 
say thanks to the people who took us to fun 

places on curvy roads, up high mountains, and 
across big bridges  2) think about sponsoring a 
cruise next year to one of your favorite spots..a day 
trip or a week long “vacation”  or 3) think about 
serving as cruiser chairperson...it is another great 
way to get involved in Cowtown Vettes!

Happy Cruising!!!

article and podium scripts by Mary Pittman 
secretary and general factotum to…

William Nolan
Cruiser Chairperson
wmmnolan@msn.com

coWToWn cruIser

Jane Buehler
Charities Chairperson
buehler8721@gmail.com

mailto:wmmnolan%40msn.com?subject=
mailto:buehler8721%40gmail.com?subject=
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VeTTe 'n JeTs 09/10/2016 nccc eVenTs aT mIneral Wells 09/02/2016

Cowtown Competitors and Supporters Ronnie & William BS'g

More BS'g occurring Doc in his C6 Indy Pace Car

Kevin & Cathy in their RP

Staging Lanes

getting really deep with this group

Ronnie in their C7/Z06 Coupe

Larry in his C4 Coupe

Jerry in their C5 Convertible Red in their C7 Coupe
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nccc eVenTs aT mIneral Wells 09/17/2016ThaT dam cruIse 08/16/2016

for sale

2005 - Z51 C6 Coupe         $21,500

•       Daytona Sunset Orange Metalic/Cashmere Leather
•       51,700 miles, excellent condition
•       6-Speed Manual, Magnetic Select, Polished Aluminum Wheels
•       Corsa Sport with Magnaflow True-X Hydro exhaust
•       (original exhaust with ~1,000 miles) also included for spare)
•       New Starter (2/2016)
•       New Optima Red-Top battery (6/2016)
•       New State Inspection (9/2016)
 
Call or Text:  Fred Rosett on (817) 846-8477
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nccc eVenTs

Cowtown’s LAST NCCC Event for 2016 was held on September 17th.  Donald & I would like to thank 
all the volunteers that came out starting Friday night to help us host this event. 

We would like to thank the following Functional Chairpersons that headed up each area of this event:

 

Auto Safety Tech: Doc Lambert
Club Equipment: Robert Geyer
Corners: Richard Downing
Course Design: Doug McMahan 
Course Setup: CTV/CCT Teams
Generator & Gas: Donald Hickman
Sat. Lunch (CTV): Paul & Mary Wolter (CCT)
Registration: Carlanne Hickman
Staging: Jim Forsythe
Starter: David Clark
Timing: Becky Clark
Timing Boards: Glenda McMahan
Timing Equipment: David Clark

Of course the Chairpersons can’t do it all by themselves so a HUGE THANK YOU to all of the workers 
that made this event a success.  Some of you came out Friday to help setup the course.  We had a great 
group for Saturday (our day of the event) who accomplished a super smooth and timely event.  Sunday, 
we had several that came back out to help all day and others that came just to help pack up after the 
event – THANK YOU ALL!!!

For 2017, the dates are set for our 3 NCCC Events – we would ask that you please mark your calendars 
so we can have enough volunteers that enables us to host great events for our guests.
If you have questions around NCCC, our events or competing, please don’t hesitate to contact myself, 
Donald or your NCCC Governor – Glenda.

Doug McMahan & Donald Hickman
NCCC Event Coordinator & Co-Cordinator
macsvettes@gmail.com

Well, the bad news was that our va-
cation plans to Italy were changed 
by an earthquake that occurred 
3 days before we were supposed 
to be there. Having no alternate 
plans, we decided to drive up to 
the NCM for the 22nd Annual An-
niversary celebration. Cindy was 

also getting her song “We the People of America” 
recorded as a demo in Nashville.  This allowed 
us to be in the famous 16th Avenue studio (The 
Parlor) while the song was being cut. This stu-
dio has been used to cut many famous country 
songs and is a state of the art venue.  Thursday 
was an exciting day for us as we watched the 
magic being performed. Our friend and coun-
try music hall of fame arranger and producer, 
Ron Oates, was there to run the show. Arriving 
in Nashville on Wednesday, we ate dinner with 
Ron and his wife at the famous “Loveless Café”.  
It offers great down home southern cooking, as 
well as killer Corvette photo ops. Highly recom-
mended for anyone making a trip to the National 
Corvette Museum!  Ron shared an amusing story 
with us. It seems that early on in his career, he 
was working with Roy Orbison, who drove his 
“66 Corvette to the studio. Admiring the car, Ron 
told Roy that he would love to have a car like 
his, but he couldn’t afford it. The car was 6 years 
old at the time, and Roy said he would sell it. 
Still not believing he could own such a car, Ron 
asked how much. When Orbison said he would 
sell it for $2,000, Ron jumped at the chance and 
they made the deal.

OK, enough about Nashville and on to Bowl-
ing Green and the NCM. On Friday we experi-
enced the Celebrity Car show. This event is like 
a show and shine type of event where everyone 
just kind of shows up, opens their hoods and 
talks cars to the other attendees and the general 
public. We missed most of this event because we 
got off to a late start, but there was plenty more 
going on. As your Cowtown Ambassador to the 
NCM, I was able to attend the yearly Ambassa-
dors meeting. Some of this was business, but a 
lot of it involved giving out awards. The awards 
involved Best Newsletter (for stuff regarding the 
NCM), best website, and club of the year and 
the like. I have to say I was not aware of these 

contests so we really did not 
enter anything for Cowtown, 
but hopefully next year we 
will participate. 
There were also discussions 
about club visits to the Mu-
seum. The Museum people kind of told us how 
to plan and promote these visits, as well as how 
they can facilitate a good time when the club ar-
rives. This sounds like a great way to do a long 
weekend cruise. I would be willing to lead a 
group on a club visit, so perhaps in 2017 we 
can put one on the calendar if there is enough 
interest.

On Friday night, Cindy and I attended the NCM 
Corvette Hall of Fame Banquet. This event was 
a lot of fun. We met some really nice Corvette 
folks who were sitting at our table and had a 
great visit with them while we ate a delicious 
meal. After the meal, a multi-media presentation 
was made about each of the 3 recipients. Two of 
the recipients were present with their families, 
and one of the recipients was deceased. Of the 
three honorees, there was famous Corvette racer 
Bob Bondurant, Ralph Kramer, who as a PR man 
for GM used his influence to help keep the Cor-
vette alive during turbulent times and GM, and 
of course, Donna Mae Mims, the beautiful race 
car driver who loved Corvettes and was instru-
mental in starting 3 Corvette clubs. It was an in-
spirational evening that we enjoyed immensely.  

On Saturday we enjoyed a cruise to Owens-
ville, Kentucky where we dined on some great 
barbeque before heading home. It was a great 
weekend and as always, we enjoyed our time at 
the NCM. 

Don't forget to check out www.corvettemuseum.
com 

naTIonal corVeTTe museum

Don Brown
NCM Ambassador

dbrown1157@aol.com

mailto:macsvettes%40gmail.com?subject=
http://www.corvettemuseum.com
http://www.corvettemuseum.com
http://www.corvettemuseum.org/
mailto:dbrown1157%40aol.com?subject=


SW Region Clubs

BRAZOS RIVER CORVETTE CLUB (BRCC)
Granbury, TX • SW-540

u

CEN-TEX CORVETTE CLUB (CTCC)
Waco, TX • SW-200

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF OKLAHOMA CITY (CCOC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-468

u

CORVETTE CLUB OF TEXAS (CCT)
Dallas, TX • SW-074

u

CORVETTE OWNERS ASSOCIATION  
OF SOUTH TEXAS (COAST)
San Antonio, TX • SW-143

u

COWTOWN VETTES (CTV)
Fort Worth, TX • SW-055

u

EAST TEXAS CORVETTE CLUB (ETCC)
Lufkin, TX • SW-577

u

LONGHORN CORVETTE CLUB (LCC)
Austin, TX • SW-207

u

MID-COAST CORVETTE CLUB (MCCC)
Lake Jackson, TX • SW-170

u

OKLAHOMA CITY CORVETTE CLUB (OCCC)
Oklahoma City, OK • SW-131

u

SAN JACINTO CORVETTE CLUB (SJCC)
Houston, TX • SW-063

u

SUN CITIES CORVETTE CLUB (SCCC)
Albuquerque, NM • SW-085

u

TEXAS COMPETITION  
CORVETTE CLUB (TCCC) 
McGregor, TX • SW-569

u

TEXAS CORVETTE  
MOTORSPORTS CLUB (TCMC)

Houston, TX • SW-568
u

TEJAS VETTES (TV)
Plano, TX • SW-163

u

TEXAS OUTLAWS CORVETTE CLUB (TOCC)
Graham, TX • SW-198

u

TIN HALL TOYS (THT)
Santa Fe, TX • SW-392

u

TULSA VETTE SET (TVS)
Tulsa, OK • SW-248
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Complete schedule and flyers for these events can be found at 

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html

THANK YOU for giving me the op-
portunity to serve as your governor 
again this coming year (2017). I am 
always ready to answer any questions 
you might have about NCCC (National 
Council of Corvette Clubs) organiza-

tion or about the rules for competition. If I don’t 
know the answer I am sure we can find someone 
that does.

RENEWALS!! It is that time again. I will be col-
lecting checks until the November meeting (4th). 
Cowtown is a great club with something for every-
one and you will want to continue to be involved! 
The renewal form is on the website. I do need to 
know if anything has changed (your phone #s, ad-
dress, email address, Corvettes, etc).

Thank you for coming out and supporting Cow-
town’s last NCCC event of the year September 17-
18th in Mineral Wells. It was a great time and a 
very successful event. See all the details in NCCC 
events article and on the website.

The competition events are wrapping up in October 
for the Southwest Region.  October 1-2nd is a 10 
event weekend in Houston at the Police Academy, 
a short fun asphalt course.  October 22-23th is 7 
autocross events in Edmond, OK just outside of 
Oklahoma City at the Fire Academy and followed 
on Sunday by 3 drag events in Noble just south of 
the city. The last events of the year for Southwest 
Region is a new location that none of us has been 
to but It is in Kyle, TX just south of Austin at Central 
Texas Speedway on October 29-30th for 10 auto-
cross events. That is also the last 2016 Southwest 
Region governor’s meeting if you want to see how 
things are run in the region.

Our club’s standings for the Top 10 SWR points 
race are: 

Doc Lambert #3
Ronnie McCrary #7
Kevin Anthony #10

and the only woman from Cowtown is 

Cathy Anthony #4

Cowtown Vettes is currently #1 in the Southwest 
Region; 178 points ahead of OCCC. 

Congratulations to these people for a job well done 
when they are out there having FUN!  There are 
several of you that are high enough in the points 
to earn a 2016 SWR Participation Shirt (200 points) 
– so check your points and consider attending an-
other event or two this year.  It is fairly easy to 
earn another 60 or fewer points; so if you have any 
questions around points and what it would take to 
get you to 200, contact me.

Save the Wave!

Glenda McMahan
2015NCCC Governor 
glenda-gm@att.net

nccc GoVernor2016 comPeTITIon schedule

DATE LOCATION EVENT CLUB

10/01 - 02 TBD
Houston Police Academy

CMCT
10 Low-Speed Autocross Events

10/22 - 23

OKC, OK Sheriff’s Facility

COAST
7 Low-Speed Autocross Events

Noble, OK Thunder Valley in Noble

3 Drag Events - MT, Record & ET

10/29 - 30 Kyle, TX
Central Texas Speedway

LCC
10 Low-Speed Autocross Events

11/11 - 12 St Louis, MO NATIONAL MEETINGS Nat’l

day aT The sTockyards 08/21/2016

http://www.ncccswregion.org/schedule.html
http://cowtownvettes.org/Events/2016/091716-NCCC-P1.html
http://www.ncccswregion.org/
mailto:glenda-gm%40att.net?subject=
http://www.hpdcareer.com/academy.html
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Oklahoma+City,+OK/@35.5112553,-97.4025388,1643m/data=!3m1!1e3!4m2!3m1!1s0x87ad8a547ef8d281:0x33a21274d14f3a9d
http://www.oklahomacounty.org/sheriff/fieldservices/training.asp
https://www.google.com/maps/place/Thunder+Valley+Raceway+Park/@35.091242,-97.371832,826m/data=!3m2!1e3!4b1!4m2!3m1!1s0x87b25c10caf56bc9:0xc721f4740ad4fa07
http://www.okthunder.com/
https://www.google.com/maps/place/24801+I-35,+Kyle,+TX+78640/@29.9497871,-97.8751127,17z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m5!3m4!1s0x865b56742f93af4d:0x5548ad57e9503191!8m2!3d29.9497871!4d-97.872924
http://www.centraltexasspeedway.com/
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/nationalmeetings.htm
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CTV Logo  
Merchandise

Hello everyone. Welcome to the Logo Merchandise store. 
There are lots of great things for sale with the Cowtown logo 
on them. Here’s just a sampling of some of the things we have 
for sale:
Caps. .............................................................................$ 7.50
Visors ............................................................................$ 7.50
Sweatshirts....................................................................$20.00  
 (2XL and up slightly higher)

Long Sleeve T-shirts .....................................................$15.00 
 (2XL and up slightly higher)

Short Sleeve T-shirts ....................................................$13.00
Men’s & Women’s Long Sleeve Denim Shirts ............$25.00
Polo shirts. All different styles .....................................$25.00

(Please note that on all shirt orders,  
2XL and up sizes are slightly higher)

If you want your name added to your shirt,  
it’s only $3 more!

Or if you want a Cowtown logo or a certain year  
Corvette on one of your own shirts it’s only $5!

Name tags ...................................................................$ 12.00
We also have stickers, patches, koozies, and tumblers (only 
two of these left!)

So stop by the Logo table before and after the meeting to place 
your order. You’ll get your order by the next meeting.
Thanks! Karen Watson 

Logo Merchandise Chairperson
rickandkaren@mindspring.com
817-232-3871

 James West
Mid America Chairperson
jnk69vette@sbcglobal.net • 817-249-2855

“ I can get you Corvette parts 
from a major Corvette parts 
supplier for 10% off and  
free shipping.”

WHO DOES WHAT

BILL BUEHLER • 817-45PLANS
PROFESSIONAL DESIGN

www.45plans.com
Residential & Commercial: Design, Planning –  

Stock, Custom & Remodel

u HOME DESIGN AND PLANNING u

Current club members enjoy a FREE 
“Who Does What” 

listing.  Listings renew each December.  
Contact the Editor for more info. 

DOUG McMAHAN • 817-473-3837
MAC’S DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY

www.macs.douglasmcmahan.com
General Photography, Custom Collages,  

Digital Artwork, Posters, etc.

u DIGITAL ART & PHOTOGRAPHY u

DON WELLS • 817-706-9660
   BRUCE LOWRIE CHEVROLET

donwells@brucelowrie.com
Internet Manager

u AUTOMOTIVE SALES u

CRAIG MURPHY • 817-228-6595
CRAIG’S KARAOKE & DJ CONNECTION

cramrp@sbcglobal.net
DJ for All Your Party Entertainment Needs

u ENTERTAINMENT u

coWToWn corVeTTes markeTPlace

1/
20

17

coWToWn corVeTTes cars and ParTs

JOE ROSALES • 817-399-8584
jmr353@yahoo.com

Music For ALL Occassions



Future Corvette Owners  
Association (FCOA)

Do you have a son, daughter, grandson, granddaughter, niece, nephew, or 
are a guardian to a child under the age of 16 years. If so, don’t forget to 
enroll him/her in the Future Corvette Owners Association (FCOA), 
NCCC’s youth organization.   

Website: http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html

all correspondence should be sent to:
COWTOWN VETTES
P.O. Box 1974
Fort Worth, Texas 76101

The Cowtown Low-Down is published monthly for the members of Cowtown Vettes, and printed by LaserCopy Digital Production, Grand Prairie, Texas.
All rights are reserved. All unauthorized reproduction of artwork, photos or articles, in whole or any part thereof, is prohibited. All unauthorized use violates state and federal laws.

DO YOU HAVE A NEW ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL ADDRESS? HAVE YOU SOLD YOUR CORVETTE OR BOUGHT A NEW ONE?
If so, let Membership know so we can update your address on the various email lists. You can send any updates to Membership at: ctv-membership@yahoogroups.com.

www. cowtownvettes.org

http://www.corvettesnccc.org/fcoa1.html
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/
http://www.cowtownvettes.org/
http://www.corvettesnccc.org/

